PUBLIC HEALTH DIVISION
Center for Health Protection, Drinking Water Services

John A. Kitzhaber, MD, Governor At o

July 24,2014 800 NE Oregon Street, Suite 640
’ Portland, OR 97232-2162

Phone: (971) 673-0459

Dan Foultner, Water Plant Operator Fax: (971) 673-0694
City of Rainier * www.healthoregon.org/dwp
P.O. Box 100

Rainier, OR 97048

Re: 15,000 Gallon Storage Reservoir, Plan Review # 138-2012
City of Rainier, PWS ID # 00689
Final Approval

Mr. Foultner:

Thank you for verifying on July 23, 2014 that the condition outlined in the September 25,
2012 conditional approval letter for project has been met (silt stop provided on the
reservoir outlet pipe) for Rainier’s 15,000 gallon storage reservoir. Earlier, Drinking
Water Services received a copy of plans and specifications prepared by Jonathan Smith,
P.E. of Cascade Water Works, Inc., a geotechnical evaluation of the site, photos,
documentation of approval by Columbia County Land Development Services, and a plan
review fee of $600. The project consists of a 15,000 gallon steel storage replacing the
redwood reservoir at the same location. The project is approved without conditions.

If you have any questions, or would like this letter in an alternate format, please contact
me at either (971) 673-0459 or james.b.nusrala@state.or.us. Thank you for your
cooperation in completing the project.

Sincerely,
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James Nusrala, P.E. Regional Engineer
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Jim Dahlquist, Water Treatment Plant Operator, City of Rainier

Jonathan Smith, P.E., Cascade Water Works, Inc., 3415 Commercial Street, SE #112,
Salem, OR 97302

“Assisting People to Become Independent, Healthy, and Safe”
An Equal Opportunity Employer



